
HB 988, Support 

Ron Weiss, Fort Washington 

Because HB 988 will help save lives in Maryland, I ask that you join all the safety-minded Marylanders in 
supporting this vital bill 

We all want to feel safe on our roads and get home safely to our families. Our experience in Prince George’s 
County with new, accurate speed cameras on MD 210 show the cameras are effective in slowing traffic on a 
high-speed highway. 

As a member of SafeRoadsMD, I know that the ICC has speeding issues like those we have in Prince 
George’s County on MD 210. MD 200 is very similar to MD 210, and I expect that Montgomery County will 
have similar results in slowing drivers. 

HB 988 will save lives on MD 200 by reducing the risk of catastrophic crashes caused by people who drive 
at unconscionable speeds. 

Please support life-saving legislation – HB 988.  

Please feel free to contact me if you would like further information or if I can assist in any way

 


